
 
Want to get the latest Church news?  See the Mass readings of the day, or the readings for next Sunday? 

Get the latest Parish News?  Contact the parish by email?  For all this, log on to:www.mountargusparish.ie 

Annual Mass for 
Deceased Passionists 
The Annual Mass for 
Deceased Passionists will be 
celebrated on Saturday, 17 
November at 11.00 am.  
Men’s Confraternity 
The men’s branch of the 
Confraternity of the Passion 
will meet in the monastery on 
Tuesday, 13 November at 
8.00 pm. New members are 
welcome.  
Thank You from CASA 
CASA-Caring and Sharing 
Association thank most 
sincerely the congregation of 
Mount Argus Church for 
their very generous 
contributions to the Church 
gate collection held on the 
weekend of 3/4 November. 
The collection, which 
amounted to €1,148, will 
greatly help in the funding of 
Casa’s Social Activities, 
Events and Lourdes 
Pilgrimage for our members, 
adults and children with 
physical, intellectual and 
sensory disabilities along 
with many sick and 
terminally ill people. Thank 
uou to all those who helped 
to make the collection a huge 
success.  
Flower Arranging Class 
A course of classes in 
Christmas Flower Arranging 
will commence on Monday, 
12 November from 2.00 to 
3.30 pm in the Mount Argus 
Parish Community Centre, 
179 Lower Kimmage Road. 
All levels are welcome. 
 

National Collection for the Pope’s Visit to Ireland 
Next Sunday there will be a special National 
Collection to help defray the costs of the recent 
World Meeting of Families and the visit of Pope 
Francis. In his message regarding the collection, 
Archbishop Martin says: ‘While I am acutely 
conscious of the many financial demands facing 
families and parishes at this time, all support offered 
would be greatly appreciated.’  
Parish Pastoral Council Report 
The Parish Pastoral Council met last Wednesday. To 
commemorate the visit of Pope Francis to Ireland, 
we will have Prayers of Thanksgiving at the 11.00 
Mass on Sunday, 25 November, which will be three 
months to the day since Pope Francis arrived in 
Ireland. We hope to have a display of photographs at 
the Coffee Morning after Mass that day. The Parish 
Council decided to postpone our Parish Assembly 
until February to allow more time for preparation. 
The Council is looking at the priorities highlighted 
at the Parish General Meeting earlier this year. 
WMOF and Papal Visit Photo Competition 
to mark the World Meeting of Families and the Visit 
of Pope Francis: we invite you to send us your best 
photos of the World Meeting of Families and Papal 
Visit events which we will display at the Coffee 
Morning on Sunday 25 November. The winner will 
receive a copy of the book “Pope Francis in 
Ireland”. Photos should be submitted by email 
before 20 November to office@mountargusparish.ie 
Anam Cara, which supports bereaved parents, is 
holding a Parent Evening on Monday, 12 November 
at 7.20 pm in the Maldron Hotel, Tallaght, Dublin 
24. This event is free and open to all bereaved 
parents regardless of the age at which your child 
died, the circumstances of their death, or whether 
their death was recent or not. 
Passionist Religious Life Weekend 
A weekend retreat for young men interested in 
knowing more about life as a priest or brother in the 
Passionist Community will be held at the Passionist 
Monastery, Tobar Mhuire, Crossgar, County Down, 
from Friday, 16 November to Sunday, 18 
November. For more information, contact Father 
Paul Francis passionistvocations@gmail.com 

Mount Argus Youth 
Group will meet in the 
Upper Room on Monday, 
19 November at 7.00 pm. 
New members are 
welcome. 
November Lists 
are available on the tables 
at the back of the church. 
There are three ways you 
can submit your November 
List of deceased loved ones 
whom you want to be 
remembered in November 
Masses. Lists can be placed 
in the box provided at the 
back of the Church at 
Sunday Masses; you can 
place them in the collection 
basket as the collection is 
taken up and the collectors 
will separate them from the 
ordinary collection, or you 
may hand them in at the 
monastery reception. The 
lists are placed beneath the 
Altar during the month of 
November. 
Book of Remembrance 
The Book of Remembrance 
is now open on the table 
beside the Baptismal Font. 
We invite you to write the 
names of your deceased 
family and friends in the 
book during the month of 
November. 
Mount Argus Community 
Centre Lotto Results 
Jackpot not won this 
month 
Winners of €50 prizes: 
1. No. 01557 
2. No. 01579 
3. No. 03647 
 

MOUNT ARGUS PARISH MISSION 
STATEMENT 
Our mission is to be a living parish where 

 All will feel welcome 
 Everyone will be appreciated and 

encouraged to use their gifts 
 People and priests work together to 

develop a community of faith and 
compassion. 

Kindly remember the 
recently deceased: 
  
 
 
Irene Jones 
 
 
 
May she rest in peace 

Collection: 
3/4 November 2018 
€1,801 
All Saints Day 
€895 
Parish Envelopes 
€356     (2 weeks) 
 
Standing Orders etc:  
€350 (Approx) 


